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Greetings,

I want to voice my opposition to the proposed changes to Sauk Creek woods,  I live on Gray Fox Trail and walk in
the woods.  I understand that the drainage needs to be improved and deadwood should be removed. 

My hope would be for the drainage to be improved and the minimum changes to the woods itself be made.  We
enjoy the wildlife that lives in the woods and feel that each one of us needs exposure to nature to live a healthy life. 
I am particularly opposed to the idea of a paved, lighted bike path through the woods.  There is no reason to bicycle
through the woods as there as a bike lane on High Point Rd with street lights.

Thank you for your attention.

Peg Orcutt
7605 Gray Fox Trail
Madison
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